
M. Lynn Bennion Elementary School 

(SCC) School Community Council Meeting 

Agenda 

November 18, 2020 

12:00 P.M. -1:00 P.M. 

ZOOM MEETING: Join Zoom Meeting 

https://slcschools-org.zoom.us/j/98995199420 

Meeting ID: 989 9519 9420 

Members of School Community Council- Present-Absent-Excused 

_____ Carrie Chalverus, SCC Chair, 

_____ Ashley Leete, Vice-Chair 

_____ Karen Pynes Parent 

_____ Laura De la Cruz, Parent 

_____ Sharlon Harding, Secretary 

_____Julie Krueger, Faculty Representative 

_____Caisa Pope, Faculty 

_____Dahlia Cordova, Principal 

_____Spanish Translator 

1. Welcome-Carrie Chalverus, SCC Chair 

2. Approval of  Minutes from October 28, 2020 meeting 

3. Proposed Project-Salt Lake  School for Science Education -Update 

4. School Community Council Orientation and Welcome from USOE 

6. Rules of Order –Review, Discuss, vote on proposed rules-Carrie Chalverus 

7. CSI plan updates-Mrs. Cordova-The Leadership Team met with Rachel Nance from Innovations 

Consulting on November 10, 2020. She gathered information from the team on the implementation efforts 

Bennion has made thus far on our plan.  Everyone participated in providing pertinent information relative 

to the plan.  Rachel will compile the information given and will be sending a written report that will be 

shared with district administration, faculty and SCC.  Teachers are continuing to work with math and 

language arts coaches and Janice Bradley from UEPC on their professional learning designs that are to be 

completed by December 18, 2020.  Efforts are currently be made to begin implementation of math 

fluency; a component of our CSI plan to raise math scores.  Each class will engage in math fluency 

practice for 10-15 minutes each day.  The CSI Mini Academy met on November 12th with Stacey Briggs, 



Focus Director and Janice Bradley from UEPC.  Discussion was focused giving an update on our current 

implementation efforts and the roll out of math fluency plan.  

8.  Turkey Coupons will be distributed to 75 families representing the Bennion community on November 

20, 2020 or sooner if possible.  They will be mailed out to students each teacher has identified has having 

the greatest need from each of their classes.  The coupons are being provided by the Frank Cordova 

Foundation. This is the 21st year turkeys have been provided to families from Title One Schools in the 

district and surrounding districts in the Salt Lake Valley.  It was determined by the FCF Board that due to 

the pandemic affecting our communities this year, it would be much safer to provide coupons/gift cards 

for families to use to purchase their own turkey as opposed to providing turkeys to students at the schools.  

This year $16,000.00 in coupons/gift cards will be distributed to students in Title One Schools.  Much 

appreciation goes out to the many individuals who have donated to this cause.  

9. How can we get more parents participating in SCC meetings?  Let’s brainstorm some ideas.  

9. School calendar -November-December 

November 25, Digital Learning Day for students-Comp day for teachers 

November 26-27-Thankgiving Fall break 

December 3, Awards Assembly December 17, Holiday Concert (Tentative)  

December 21-January 1-Winter Break 

11. Non-agenda Items 

 


